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MEDIA ADVISORY 
Statement from General Manager Glenn A. Leon Guerrero 
 

Piti, Guam, January 15, 2010:  The following is a statement from Port Authority of Guam General Manager Glenn 

A. Leon Guerrero regarding the lawsuit filed today by Watts Constructors in the District Court of Guam: 

“The Complaint filed today in the District Court of Guam is under review by the Port.  This matter is of 

utmost importance as it relates directly to the Government of Guam’s control over commercial 

import/export cargo handling services in Guam.  

The Port Authority of Guam is undertaking a costly modernization that is long overdue. This buildup is 

crucial in order to meet the demands of our growing community and also to sustain our operations 

during the military buildup. These upgrades are necessary for the future of our people and the Port 

Authority of Guam must consequently protect its revenues.   

The Port is committed to protecting its interests and the interests of the people of Guam. 

Port Authority of Guam officials will reserve further comment on this matter as it is now in litigation.” 

 

 

- END OF STATEMENT- 

 


